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24 May 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
We would like to invite you and your child to a Maths, English, Science and Performing Arts Taster Evening at 
Longdean School. It will be held on Wednesday 19 June, beginning at 4.30pm and finishing at 7.00pm.   
 
This evening has been organised by a cross-curricular team of colleagues from the English, Maths, Science and 
Performing Arts Departments and will consist of a number of workshops which will give you and your child a ‘real’ 
English, Maths, Science and Performing Arts lesson experience.     
 
The Longdean School shop will be open on this evening for pre-orders from 4.30pm to 5pm, should you wish to arrive 
a little early and order any stationery in readiness for September. Anything you order will be given to students on 
their first day in September. Payment can be made by cheque, made payable to Longdean School. You are welcome 
to print and complete the order form and bring it along on the evening, or alternatively there will be some copies 
available at the event. We will also have a second-hand uniform stall running from 4.30pm to 5pm which will be cash 
only.   
 
Form groups will be shared shortly after this event so you will be able to purchase a school tie either online with 
Marks and Spencer’s or Stevensons, or at our Transition Fair on 16 July for £6.00. 
 
The school canteen will also be providing free food samples from 4.30pm to 5pm should you wish to sample the food 
that will be on offer to your child from September. 
 
You will shortly be sent an Operoo form to book your place at the Taster Evening by Friday 07 June.  
 
If you book a place on the Taster Evening, you will be sent an email prior to the event to confirm the group you have 
been allocated and your schedule for the evening. Each group will be led by Year 7 Transition Ambassadors to help 
you move between sessions. 
 
Please arrive in Reception from 4.30pm onwards for a prompt 5.00pm start for the first session.  
 
Each child must be accompanied by an adult for the duration of the evening. However, we do need to restrict adults 
to a maximum of two per child please.  
 
We hope that you can join us for this evening. Please complete the Operoo form to book your place by Friday 07 
June. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Eaton  
Admissions and Transition Lead 
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